CAROLINE'S COMMUNICATION

Division 10

FUTURE DATES

October 1, 2021

ANNUAL DUES BECOME

PAYABLE

October 16, 2021

November 1-5, 2021 KEY CLUB WEEK

December 1, 2021
ANNUAL DUES BECOME
DELINQUENT

February 1, 2022

UNPAID CLUBS BECOME

SUSPENDED



Hello Division 10!

We made it through August! I am excited for this month because of our upcoming officer training. I can't wait to see you in person. I hope you are learning how to juggle school and other activities. It's hard, but planning out your day makes it easier.



Club Contacts

I really want to make this newsletter a way to communicate and make it an easy way to provide updates for your club. With this being said please send me your club officers' information. I will be able to add them to my contact list and keep you and your club in the loop.

Dollywood Fall Rally Oct. 16, 2021

Fall Rally will be held at Dollywood in Pigeon Forge, TN. Start clearing your schedules for this event. It will be really fun to enjoy the park with your friends and fellow key clubbers.

Contact Me!

Email: caroline@ktkey.org

DCON

DCON will be held in Franklin, TN March 18-20, 2022. At this event, officers for the upcoming year will be elected. There will be a service fair, workshops, and more. An in depth detail about the event will be sent out in later months.

Youth Opportunities Fund

The Youth Opportunities fund is an endowed fund for Key Club
International held within the Kiwanis
Children's Fund. Grants from
\$250-\$2,000 may be requested. This
money is for service projects which
could help situations with your
school or community. You can apply
for this grant in September.

If you would like to know more than click the link below.

https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/

Divisional MeetingSeptember 14, @ 5:30

I will be holding an officer training meeting on September 14 in woodland Park, 601 E High St, Lexington 40502. I will have snacks and information about your officer position. Advisors and sponsors, you are welcome and encouraged to attend as well.

Trick or Treat for UNICEF

Walk around with vampires and mummies while collecting funds to help raise money to build schools, or better the water supply for children around the world. More information will be provided soon.

Dues Payment

Dues payment is coming up soon!
Your club may start paying dues on
October 1st. It is highly encouraged
that as many members as possible pay
before November 1st, in order to
receive the early bird award at DCON.
Keep in mind, members may still pay
dues after the 1st.

Key Club Week

This week is to show all things Key Club. It takes place from the 1st to the 5th of November. Each day will represent a part of Key Club, such as:

Monday: Show Your K!

Spread the word by wearing Key Club merch.

Tuesday: Kudos to the Key Players!

Let your fellow members know how much they matter by writing thoughtful sticky notes or a letter.

<u>Wednesday</u>: Dare to Share!
Put up a little narrative about yourself on social media.

Thursday: Random Acts of Kindness!

Spread cheer within your school or community.

Friday: Connect the K's!

Get in touch with your Kiwanis group and participate in a service project.

District Project

Our district project is the **Ronald McDonald house**. The Ronald McDonald
House's goal is to help families in need by
supplying shelter and food, for free, while
being hospitalized.

Our division can help out by providing the Wish List items that are listed by each House. These are basic necessities that each House needs to function. Items: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-84p9cSipWkxCnZ_1PzALBSL1Kkeg7Qf5C7 5ZpuwnFQ/edit?usp=sharing

